
Student Immunization Requirements & Information 
Effective Spring 2017 

 
All incoming students are required to have the following immunizations:  

• Tuberculosis (TB) Screening  

• Meningococcal waiver or vaccine 

 

How to submit your documents:  

Once you enroll in classes, then you will receive an email from Castle Branch providing you a link to an 

immunization portal. This link will allow you to easily upload your documents and track the status of 

your records being approved. Once you set up your account, then you will be able to download the TB 

Screening and the Meningococcal waiver.   

 

Immunization record due dates: 

 Failure to provide the required immunization documents may result in an academic hold being placed 

on your account.  

September 21, 2018 - MBA Fall I, Semester Undergraduate, and Semester Graduate   Students 
October 5, 2018 - Fall Trimester Students 
October 19, 2018 - Fall Quarter Students  
February 1, 2019 - Winter Quarter, Semester Undergraduate, Semester Graduate, MBA Spring I, & Trimester Spring 
April 12, 2019 - MBA Spring II and Spring Quarter Students 
June 14, 2019 - MBA and Trimester Summer Students 
July 19, 2019 - Summer Quarter Students 
 

Exempt Students: 

 Students who are enrolled in an online degree program, Early College Start students, and any student 

born before 1956 are all exempt.   

 

Applicability, Documentation, and Enforcement  

The immunization requirement applies to all domestic and international students entering Lindenwood 

University for the first time and any returning student who was not enrolled for the previous term, 

unless medical or religious exemptions pertain. Students in the Nursing program may have additional 

immunization requirements.    

 

You must satisfy the immunization requirement completely prior to registration for your next academic 

term. Failure to provide the required immunization documents may result in an academic hold being 

placed on your account.  

The University also reserves the right to deny access to campus facilities, including residence halls, if 

documentation of compliance has not been provided. Further, in accordance with public health 

recommendations, non-immune students may be excluded from the University campus in the event of a 

measles, rubella, or mumps outbreak or other public health recommendation.   

Questions 

 Contact Student Development at 636.627.4985 or tschwede@lindenwood.edu 


